
 
March 3, 2021 
 
 
Comstock Educational Community, 
 
Comstock Public Schools has confirmed cases of COVID-19 for two students on the 
Bowling Team at Comstock High School.  Despite our best efforts, we were not able to 
identify the source of transmission.   Contact tracing has occurred, and the impacted 
members of the Bowling Team and Coaches have been notified and given instructions to 
quarantine.   
 
 
 
Stay safe. 
 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Jeffrey J. Thoenes 

Superintendent 

 

 


